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Point Grey (c of ‘75) Citizenship Award

Dear Mr Doug Leard,

I am Zaha Al-hmoud from Point Grey Secondary School. | want to thank you so much
for the funding of this scholarship award. | felt honoured and so accomplished when |
walked across the graduation stage in the Chan Centre having bestowed upon the Point
Grey Citizenship Award.

| plan to use this scholarship money to help pay for my tuition at the UBC Sauder
school of business. | registered for a Bachelor of Commerce because throughout high
school, | had a great deal of interest in the business. Throughout my career at Point Grey |
created different products that allowed me to enter the business world at a young age. Not
only did this award provide me with the money that helps me ease out the tuition, it also
gave me a sense of motivation. In my mind, the scholarship money means that someone
helped me on the way into the entrance of university, therefore, | am motivated to work
even harder.

As a thank you for your kind donation for this scholarship, | wrote you this letter that
you are reading right now. A letter doesn't mean much, but | just want to let you know that |
really am grateful for this award and honour. Please contact me in any way possible as |

would be very happy to hear from you.

Best Regards,

Zaha Al-hmoud



